
NEWARK AND SHERWOOD DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT REGULATIONS 2011 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2014/2015 
 

In Accordance with Regulation 11 of the above, notice is hereby given that the Audit of Accounts 
for the year ended 31 March 2015 has now been completed.  
 
The Statement of Accounts is now available for local government electors for the District to 
inspect (and make copies of) between the hours of 10.00 am and 4.00 pm (Monday to Friday) or 
on our website at www.newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk.  On payment of a small fee copies can be 
sent to electors.  
 
Please contact the Director of Resources, Newark and Sherwood District Council, Kelham Hall, 
Kelham, Newark on Trent, Notts, NG23 5QX (Tel: 01636 650000) for further information.  
 
A Muter 
Chief Executive 


